David Barthelmy

From: John Betts [jhbnyc@aol.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 18, 2012 10:25 AM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: New Listings at John Betts Fine Minerals

Having trouble viewing this email? Click here
Hi, just a reminder that you're receiving this email because you have expressed an interest in email notices regarding new minerals
posted at John Betts Fine Minerals. Don't forget to add jhbnyc@aol.com to your address book so we'll be sure to land in your inbox!

You may unsubscribe if you no longer wish to receive our emails.

John Betts - Fine Minerals

Due to a computer crash, | was unable to update my site yesterday for my regular Tuesday
postings of new minerals. The computer error is repaired now.

My site was just updated with new mineral specimens and mineral books.

This is your special email notice of new minerals added to my
web site.

Two pages of new listing were posted at:
New Listings Page 1

New Listings Page 2

Thank you for your continued interest in my mineral listings.

Sincerely,

John H. Betts, owner
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